STATE BAR OF MICHIGAN BUSINESS LAW SECTION

Nonprofit Corporations Committee Report
June, 2007

1. Next Scheduled Meeting of the Committee

No date has been set for the next Committee meeting. A meeting of the full committee
will be scheduled when the proposed amendments to the Michigan Nonprofit
Corporation Act have been finalized by the Legislative Service Bureau.

2. Council Approval

None

3. Membership

The Committee is still seeking active members and interested lawyers practicing in the
field should contact a Committee Chair.

4, Accomplishments Toward Committee Objectives

The Legislative Service Bureau is working on a revised draft of legislation updating and
amending the Michigan Nonprofit Corporation Act that is based on the Committee
proposal endorsed by the Council in December, 2005. Jane Forbes has attended meetings
with representatives of the Michigan Department of Attorney General, the Michigan
Nonprofit Association and other interested individuals and groups reviewing legislation.
She recently submitted corrections to the draft. Under present legislative practices, the
draft is likely to be introduced as at least two bills. There are two legislators who have
expressed a willingness to introduce the bills in the current session.

5. Meetings and Programs

None at this time.

6. Publications

None at this time.

7. Legislative/Judicial/Administrative Developments

The Committee has been monitoring proposed legislation regulating charities.

8. Miscellaneous

None

Submitted by Jane Forbes/Agnes Hagerty
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